February 27, 2003

The Honorable Cynthia Sullivan

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Sullivan:

The 2003 Adopted Budget Ordinance included the following proviso for ITS Technology Services, section 110:

PROVIDED FURTHER THAT:


“Of this appropriation, $77,125 may be expended only on finance staff listed on the staffing plan approved pursuant to the terms of this proviso.  The executive shall submit to the council for approval by motion a budget and staffing plan for the finance and administration section of this appropriation unit.  If the plan and budget are not submitted by March 1, 2003, authority for 1.0 FTEs and $64,271 of this appropriation shall lapse on that date and that amount shall be returned to fund balance.


The staffing plan must be filed in the forms of 16 copies with the clerk of the council….”

In compliance with the proviso, I am pleased to attach the ITS Finance and Administration Staffing plan for council approval.

Should you have questions, please contact Kevin Kearns, at 206-296-0660.

Sincerely,

Rom Sims

King County Executive

cc: 
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:  David deCourcy, Chief of Staff 




  Shelley Sutton, Policy Staff Director




  Rebecha Cusack, Lead Analyst, BFM Committee




  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council


Steve Call, Director, Office of Management and Budget


Cal Hoggard, Chief of Staff, King County Executive Office


Paul Tanaka, County Administrative Officer, Department of Executive Services (DES)



ATTN:  Kevin Kearns, Division Director, Information & Telecommunications 



       Division, DES

